Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to

Walsingham

Join us as Bishop John leads this special pilgrimage in
the 2025 “Pilgrims of Hope” Year of Jubilee

SATURDAY 3RD MAY

Option for overnight stay also available. Scan the QR Code above to
find out more or request a booking form, or get in touch via the
contact info below:

Email: walsingham.pilgrimage®@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
Call: 0161 817 2209
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